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Recap of All Sta� 
In case you missed the Student Affairs All Staff
meeting with VP McDonald this week, you
can view the recording below.  

Flu Shot Opportunity
for Employees
Mark your calendars for a  Drive Thru Flu Shot Clinic on
Friday, September 25th from 10am-2pm.  This will count
as one of the WellU requirements for the WellU discount

and helps keep our community healthy.  You can learn more about employee
appreciation events hosted by Staff Council, held during the week of September 21-
25th by vising this website.

A Community
Conversation:
Anti-racism &
Theories of
Change
The American Indian Resource Center,
Bennion Center, Black Cultural Center, and
Peace & Conflict Studies are hosting A
Community Conversation: Anti-racism &
Theries of Change Workshop.

Wednesday, September 9th 
@ 12-1:30 p.m.

The purpose of this community conversation is to listen, be heard,  and take time for
reflection.

Registration is required, register here. 

Facilitated by: Franci Taylor, Dean McGovern, David Parker, David Derezotes, and Holly
Johnson

U of U Pride Week
Planning
Committee
The University of Utah Pride Week for this
year is scheduled this spring on March 29th-
April 2nd, 2021. We are currently working on
getting folks together for this year’s
committee, and we would love for you to be
part of it! If you are interested, please fill out

the form here.  

Additionally, if you know any students, staff, or faculty who you think may be
interested in joining this year’s committee, we encourage you to share the link and
attached graphic with them as well!

Thank you and we hope to see you on the committee this year! 

SADC Racial
Justice and
Decolonization
Weekly Open
Dialogue Series
Every Thursday, Student Affairs Diversity
Committee facilitates a virtual
dialogue series around social justice,
decolonization, racial justice, and praxis. If you are not able to make it, please still sign
up to gain access to the readings. You can join the conversation without having
attended a previous session. Each week focuses on different reading materials to
provide leading research and scholarship; tools for personal, professional, and career
development; and innovative praxis opportunities for Student Affairs that will actively
inform and reshape higher education. A separate invitation to join Canvas for a list of
the reading materials and a link to join the series will be sent with your registration. 

Next Session: September 10th at 1 pm

Training
Tuesday is
Back!
The Professional Development
Committee (PDC) invites you to join
us for a panel of colleagues including
Lindsay Polin Wetzel (Center for
Student Wellness), Allison Musser
(Career and Professional
Development Center), Scott

McAward (Center for Disability and Access) and Ryan Rhodes (Student Leadership
and Involvement), who will discuss best practices and lessons learned using
technology to engage students.

September 8th from 2:00 - 3:00 p.m. 

Please register below and we'll send you a link! We hope you will join us!

Developing a
Positive Money
Mindset Based on
Goals and Values
This workshop brought to you by the Financial
Wellness Center will feature Lauryn Williams, CFP®
She is a 4-time Olympian, 3-time Olympic medalist
and the first American woman to medal in both the
summer and winter Olympic Games. Her company,
Worth Winning, offers virtual services to help young
professionals get the answer to the financial
questions that matter most to them.

Tuesday, September 15th 12pm-1pm

Register here to reserve your spot. 

Legacy of Lowell
Registration is
Open
The Bennion Center's annual Legacy of Lowell
Saturday Service Projects event is scheduled for

Saturday September 19th from 9-12:30 p.m.

Famtorship for
Social Justice
The Famtorship for Social Justice Program is
designed to connect undergraduate students
with like-minded people that will help them
achieve their academic and career goals.
Students will develop a relationship with a

University of Utah staff, graduate student, alumni or community leader professional
that will support them in their next step whether it’s navigating the university system,
preparing for grad school, or preparing professionally for the workforce.

The Famtorship for Social Justice Program aims to create a space where famtors that
identify as either first-generation, low-income, students of color,
undocumented/DACAmented, and LGBTQIA* can share their experiences and support
famtees in developing skills that will allow them to be transformative and impactful
leaders at and beyond the University of Utah.

To learn more or if you are interested in becoming a Famtor you can find more
information on the Equity, Diversity & Inclusion website. 

Dialogue and Deliberation Forum
Series: Free Speech and the
Inclusive Campus
September 8 & 10 3 - 5 p.m. ET

This free series allows attendees to participate in democratic deliberation, an approach
to conversation where participants may have passionately different viewpoints or
perspectives, using NASPA’s issue guide created in partnership with the Kettering
Foundation, Free Speech and the Inclusive Campus: How Do We Foster the Campus
Community We Want?

Stay Up-To-Date
You can find resources you need from forms to
current guidance at the centralized University
of Utah website:

Coronavirus.utah.edu

General Campus Questions Hotline

801-213-2874

Health and Testing Hotline

801-587-0712

Weekly COVID-19 Updates from
University of Utah Health
Dr. Michael Good, Senior Vice President of University of Utah Health, provided his
weekly update on COVID-19 on September 1st. You can watch it here:

In Case You Missed it
Please stay informed by reading @thU.  Find it in your
email each Monday morning.

HRE Response to Student Leaders and Social Justice
Advocates

Support During Emergency Hardships

Service Changes During VP Debates

Labor Day
The University of Utah will be closed on
Monday, September 7th, 2020 in
observance of Labor Day.  

Something on Your Mind?

Vice President for Student A�airs
University of Utah

801-581-7793     
studenta�airs@utah.edu

What topics would you like to see in SA Updates?  Share your ideas! 
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